
From: PublicAffairs, CISOmbudsman [mailto:CISOmbudsman.PublicAffairs@HQ.DHS.GOV]  

Sent: Friday, December 07, 2012 1:51 PM 

To: PublicAffairs, CISOmbudsman 

Subject: Teleconference Invitation: The USCIS Administrative Appeals Office (AAO) 

 

Teleconference Invitation 

The USCIS Administrative Appeals Office (AAO) 

December 19, 2012 

2:00 - 3:00 pm Eastern 

 

Please join in a conversation facilitated by the Ombudsman’s Office concerning USCIS’s Administrative 

Appeals Office (AAO) on December 19, 2012.  We are particularly interested in learning more about how 

the AAO is working for you, areas in need of improvement, and potential solutions.   

To participate in this teleconference, you must RSVP to the following email: 

cisombudsman.publicaffairs@dhs.gov.  Include in the subject line of your reply, "AAO 

Teleconference."  Call-in information will be provided upon confirmation of your reservation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Office of the Citizenship and Immigration Services Ombudsman 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

cisombudsman.publicaffairs@dhs.gov  

www.dhs.gov/cisombudsman 

 

 

*Read the Ombudsman’s 2012 Annual Report to Congress * 
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